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POLICY STATEMENT ON
UNIVERSITY SHUTTLES
Quinnipiac University provides complementary shuttle service to our
students to a number of on- and off-campus locations. Students who
engage in disruptive behavior, vandalize or jeopardize the health and
safety of community members while on a Quinnipiac shuttle will have
their shuttle privileges revoked and will be referred to the Student
Conduct process.

• The university is not responsible for items lost, left behind or
damaged on university shuttles.

• Shuttle schedules are publicized annually by the Department of
Public Safety, and the university is not responsible for any student’s
transportation, including for a return trip, should a student miss the
final posted shuttle of any particular day.

• The university reserves the right to add or cancel shuttle routes at any
time for reasons such as, but not limited to, usage patterns, student
safety concerns, weather concerns and/or campus events.

• The university reserves the right to check the identification (QCard
and/or government-issued identification) of any person boarding a
university shuttle to determine eligibility for ridership, for student
health and safety, and to collect information on ridership to determine
shuttle system improvements.

Students who have questions or concerns about the university shuttle
system should contact the Department of Public Safety.


